

2202 West Anklam Road Tucson, Arizona 85709-0170 Telephone (520) 206-6826 Fax (520) 206-6020 www.pima.edu

September 25, 2025

Dear Rockley Family Foundation,

Pima Community College extends its deepest gratitude to the Rockley Family Foundation for its generous donation in support of the College's arts and music education programs.

The College is pleased to formally acknowledge the receipt of a cash gift in the amount of \$10,000. This contribution reflects the Foundation's ongoing commitment to advancing the arts and providing meaningful opportunities for Music students.

Such generosity plays a vital role in enhancing educational experiences and enriching lives through the power of music. Pima Community College looks forward to sharing future updates on the impact of this donation and remains honored to be a recipient of the Rockley Family Foundation's continued support.

Sincerely,

Dana Roes, Dean of Arts
Dr. Anne Grimes, Music Department Head
Pima Community College